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         Sunday 15 December  9.30am  
  Wes & Janet Chambers    

   8.30am prayer in lounge                                                                           

    A special welcome to those visiting today  If you would like us to keep in  contact with you  
    please take a moment to fill in a connect card. These are  in  our welcome packs or on our  
    black info unit. Pop it in the box provided or offering bucket, alternatively you can fill in the  
    form on our website      

                     It is great to have you with us today.  

Parents watch for the screen prompt for when programmes start.  
Juniors in Under 5’s room, please sign your child in and out. 
Yrs 1 to 6 in ‘little’ tent, leaders will take children out after worship at around 10am and 
bring them back at the end. Feel free to come with your child if they are new or shy. 

                 Surge, Yrs 7-9 in in lounge  

LWCC OFFICE HOURS THIS WEEK : Tues 9am - 4pm  Thurs 9am –4pm Have a great life! 

   

     Sunday 22 December  9.30am  
 8.30am prayer in lounge                                    

OPERATION LOVE BOMB IS ON! 
Thank you for your support for this mission. We are almost over the line with Hokey Pokey 

squiggles biscuits and original Tim Tams.  Final collection at church today.  
Remember this is a secret mission led by Heather Gullery.  

Let’s be praying over the delivery this week!!! 



SERMONS CONTACT 

 

Passionate Sons Foodbank 
Christmas stock up 
 

We want to partner with Passionate 
Sons to provide hampers for families 
in need this Christmas, food will be 
collected at church each Sunday 
 

What to Bring:  
Dec 15 - Can food 
Dec 22 - Snack food 
 

 
Our Church offices will be closed 

from Friday 20 December and  
reopen on Tuesday 14 January. 

 
There will be no Sunday gatherings 
onsite on Sunday 29 December and 
Sunday 5 January to give our teams 

a well deserved break.  
We would encourage you to take 
the opportunity to connect with 

others over picnics or BBQs. 
 

If you have any Pastoral Care needs 
over this time please call and leave 

a message on the church office 
(03 3221243) which will be cleared 

by one of our team.  
 

PRAYER CHAIN     
The church prayer chain is  

available for prayer requests where  
people have given permission,   

text Lynne on 0272138162. 
 

  Register at www.lwcc.org.nz  Check out BEHOLD KIDS happening on Saturday!  
   Get your early bird tickets before the end of January 


